USER CONFERENCE 2015 Evaluation
Thank you for participating in our survey.  Your opinions and suggestions are valued and essential in shaping future seminars.

1. 	What is your overall opinion of the seminar?  How would you compare it with previous UC seminars? (NOTE:  User Conference seminars were formerly called Advanced Training seminars.)    
	
	
		

2.  Which of the following sessions have been most helpful to you?  And why?
	 Attendee Idea Exchange.  


	 Twelve Things that 98 % of Commercial Ag Producers Don’t Do.  



	 Low Cost Producers’ “Secret Formula” (benchmarks).  



 Peterson Farms’ C.I.A.  


	 Farm Financial Standards Update.  


 Seamless Field-to-Financial Records.  


 What’s Coming Next from FBS.  


 Controllers’ Corner Panel  


 Getting to the ‟Bottom Line.”  


 Converting from and Interfacing With Other Accounting Systems.  


 Financial Statement Basics. 


	FBS and 3rd Party Productivity Apps.  


	LifeCycle Budgets.
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	 Pork Cost of Production Benchmarks.  


	 Web/Mobile Pork Production Dashboards  


	 Accounting Round Table


· Essential Crop Reports  


· Trouble Shooting A/P-A/R  


· One-on-One Custom Training  


Would you please cite an example of how the training you received at UC 2015 (or at previous UCs) will or have helped you solve a specific problem or furthered your knowledge and use of FBS software in some other distinct manner.




3. What can we do to improve the seminar?




4. What would you tell friends who were considering coming to UC 2016 next year?




5. Can you suggest other dates & locations that would be more convenient/accessible for this conference?



So that we may keep you posted on future training programs, would you please complete the following:
Name                                                                             			Phone (       )           -		
Address                                  		 	City                             State               Zip 			             
E-Mail 													                                      
Again, Our Thanks.
